Town of Stoddard
Planning Board
Town Hall = 7PM
Tuesday, July 2, 2019

MINUTES
Pledge

Roll Call:
Present — Dian Mathews, Chair, Jane Mc Osker, Vice Chair, Paul Crosby,
Harry Power, Alternate
Excused - Chris Madden, Selectmen Representative
Absent - George Davenport

- Harry moved to the table to replace excused Chris Madden.
Minutes for June 4, 2019 Accepted as Distributed

Correspondence:

Budget - We want to adjust payroll to 2500 dollars.

A motion was passed that the Secretary should be charging the town for
mileage when bringing a plan to the Registry of Deeds. Paul/Harry called
for a vote. Motion Carried.

Unfinished Business:

Master Plan: Harry is putting the finishing touches on the Housing Section.
There will be a working meeting after the next Planning Board Meeting on
Tuesday August 6, 2019 to work on the Land Conservation & Transportation
Sections of the Master Plan.

New Business:

We are working on creating a Master List of all files of the Planning Board.
Dian and Vickie will check on the files in the basement. I (Vickie) spoke to
Jim Coffey Town Administrator — What he would like are the files cleaned
up in the basement, put in order and assembled in a reasonable manner,
and included as part of a Master List.

Paul Crosby needs to be added to the list for Town & City. Vickie has talked
to Patricia Putnam. Paul will now be receiving the Town & City magazine.

Vickie spoke to Jim Coffey about a plan rack to leave in the town hall. He
said “depending on the cost it would be the town expense and charged
equally to all departments using it.”



We briefly discussed that if the Town does not have an ordinance on a
certain subject then the State of New Hampshire Law applies in the
absence of a town ordinance.

Secretary's Hours for June 2019 - 11.5

Meeting Adjourned 7:45 PM

Submitted Vickie Williams - Secretary



